
Hunger Project 

The Hunger Project is a project taken up by the students of St. Mary’s 

School to provide food for some of the unfortunate people who live in 

the vicinity of the school. A group of student volunteers of class VIII-A , 

on 4th August,  came together and brought various 

ingredients to make a simple dish which we would give to 

the deprived. 

We chose to make rajma chawal, something easy and 

simple to prepare but still wholesome nonetheless. With 

the help of Chandran sir, we cooked it and stored them in 

separate pots. 

After the preparation of the food was over, we put these 

pots on the bus and then divided ourselves into two groups; those who 

would sort out the rice and those who would deal with the rajma. Upon 

arrival at one of the distribution sites, we put the rice and the rajma 

into disposable paper plates and gave it to the people who lined up for 

it. . 
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During the distribution of the food, we the 

students also interacted with these people 

and found out about their livelihood and 

the hardships they go through on a daily 

basis. We also explained to them the 

purpose behind this project. 

We would like to extend our gratitude to 

Chandran Sir, who helped us in cooking, 

Reena ma'am and Neetu Bhatt Ma'am who 

joined us in this project.  

Shaayan Deb Roy 

Class VIII- A 


